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Warm greetings from Bangkok University, Thailand.

It gives me great pleasure to congratulate all of you as new graduates of Management Center 

Innsbruck (MCI), one of the most prestigious universities in Austria and a great partner of Bangkok 

University for many years.

To become successful in this evolving digital era, you need to work smart, be open and ready to

acquire new knowledge and adapt to new skills you may need for your professional endeavors. As 

global citizens, you should be mindful and sensitive of diverse culture and people around you while

acknowledging and accepting views that may be different from yours. 

Amid this challenging time of the COVID-19 pandemic, where we are separated but yet still 

connected, I wish for you to stay healthy, be happy and enjoy your life moving forward but not to

forget to extend your helping hands to others whenever possible.

Once again, congratulations. 


